
Subject: Yes.  Just make sure port length is right.
Posted by Wayne Parham on Mon, 17 Jun 2002 00:55:33 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

It will be just fine.  But do make sure that your port is the right length.  You want a tube that's 2.38"
inside diameter and 3.5" long.  Don't overlook the length of the baffle when installing the port.  We
want a tube that's 3.5" long from entrance to exit.
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